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Dear Parents and Carers, 

GO WILD – OFF SITE FOREST SCHOOL Y3 – WEDNESDAY  

As part of our Feeling Good Week next week, Year 3 will be attending Go Wild at Hudnall Park. The 
class will have the opportunity to explore the outdoor environment, enabling them to develop their self-
confidence, self-esteem and resilience through experiential learning and adventure in a natural setting. 
Activities may include shelter building, natural arts and crafts, knot tying, sensory games and problem -
solving challenges.  

The class will be split into two groups, where half the class will go on Wednesday 7th 12.30-14.45 and 
the other half on Thursday 8th 12.30-14.45. Please see the top of this letter, which determines the day 
your child will attend. Children will return to school by the end of the school day.  

Children will travel by coach to Hudnall Park and school will cover all costs associated with this extra 
curriculum activity.   

 
On your child’s allocated day, they can come in non-school uniform dressed appropriately for an afternoon in the 
forest. Ensure your child has appropriate foot wear (preferably wellies), a warm coat, a waterproof jacket, hat, 
scarves, gloves and a water bottle.   

 

 

Kind regards, 

Jess Darvill 

Year 3 Teacher  
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